
Sonora Sunrise Rotary Club         Weekly Bulletin 
                            Week of:   April 6-April 12, 2016  
This weekly bulletin is put into place by our President Tom Teach, just to summarize the meeting 
highlights, announce upcoming dates, and important reminders for the coming week/events. 
Today’s Guest Speaker:  Assembly  (1st Wed of each month) 
Visitors and Guests:    None 
2 Members attending 
½ drawing   Winner   Paula J. 
 
NOTES: 
1.  Review of Celebrity Dinner: 
     Everyone was very happy with the event, support, involvement of members, silent auction, and  
     funds raised for the fire academy.  A check for $25,000 will be given to them when the fire  
     truck arrives.  High, high praises for the fire fighters and Shane Warner…just superb!!!    
2.  Club Project:   Storage unit for Tuolumne Museum 
     A storage unit, matching more with the ambience of the museum, 10x12, is available at Hurst  
     Ranch for about $2,000.  Randy’s tow company will deliver it.  Gregory needs a budget by  
     April 30 to receive funds from Rotary RI. 
3.  Golf Tournament Tee sponsorship: for Rotary signage.  The members voted to allocate $70       
     for a tee-sign for the Senior Center Golf Tournament coming in April.   
4.  Never Too Young Award:  We were reminded that this club sponsors an award for a youth at  
     the Tuolumne County Volunteer Luncheon on April 15.  Also reminded that it would be nice if  
     some of us could attend representing the club.  Our nominee will be invited to a meeting in the  
     very near future. 
5.  Twain Harte Royal Flush Crapper Derby:  will be held on June 4th.  Club will decide  
     whether to participate or not. 
6.  Jack Warnack’s Celebration of Life: will be held on April 16th, at Black Oak Casino Resort  
      at 2PM. 
7.   Australian Exchange:  Chris reported she has two applications.  Needs a few people to help  
      with interviews.  Please contact Chris if you can help. 
8.   Special Athletes Event:  On May 6th (Fri)  Del and his crew  will br BBQing for the Special  
      Athletes Event sat Summerville High School  9 to around Noon.  Contact if you’d like to help. 
9.   Wheelchair Distribution:  Chris Daly reported on her trip to the Phillipines (Mindanao) for  
       wheelchair distribution.  Our club donated $150 per wheelchair  (10) toward the Rotary  
      International project.  Chris shared the certificates, letters, plaque, and some gift items given to  
      her.  She told a few stories of the impact of those receiving the chairs, and what it meant to  
      them and their families.  What a wonderful gift!! 
10. Fireside: Paula will set up a “fireside” for Joe Brinegar for next week.  She will email all. 
11.  YES!  There was an update on the basketball championships.  It appears that Dave T now can  
      match Tom step for step in the plays, players, schools and !!!  
 
See you next week. 
   
   
  WHEW!!  


